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ATTENDEES:  
 
Mayor Sjoblom called the meeting to order and welcomed those in attendance. 
 
1. RESOLUTION 2020-48: AWARD TOUCHLESS FIXTURES PROJECT:  
Mayor Sjoblom reported bids were solicited from five referred companies to install touchless 
fixtures throughout the city facilities and parks. Four of those companies expressed interest in the 
project initially; two toured the facilities/parks and indicated they would submit a bid while the 
other two removed themselves from consideration citing a currently full project schedule. 
Ultimately, only KR Plumbing submitted a bid totaling $47,696.  
 
Mayor Sjoblom explained when only one bid is received, the City Procurement Policy allows for 
the city to re-solicit for additional bids or proceed with a procurement award using the single bid 
received. The bid is under the $50,000 CARES allocation for this project, is from a reputable 
company, and must be completed by the end of the year according to the CARES funding 
timeline requirements. Therefore, staff feels comfortable using the single bid received and 
recommends awarding the project to KR Plumbing. 
 
Councilman Winsor asked staff if they feel the city is receiving good value for this project. 
David Larson, City Manager, replied staff feels there is good value. Discussion took place 
regarding touchless water bottle fill stations for the parks. This item was included in the bid and 
will be installed. 
 




